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29/03/2025  04:35:472025/0523/P OBJ Ruth Wilson I am very concerned about this planning application because of the extensive problems with 

subsidence suffered by neighbours and myself. This led to the ceiling of our flat collapsing. I had 

lived with a friend in the flat for several decades and was nursing her as she was extremely ill 

and subsequently died. These structural problems in the house made things significantly worse 

and are still not resolved. It is no time to be doing these kind of building works in the impacted 

houses. I would ask you, on this basis, to refuse the application.

4 St George's 

Terrace
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